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Family Education Rights and Privacy Act-FERPA
In compliance with the Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act, Marquette University notifies its students each term of their rights to inspect, amend
and prevent disclosure of their education records. For further information, consult Marquette’s FERPA policy, located on the Marquette Central academic
policies website (https://www.marquette.edu/central/registrar/ferpa.php).
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